
  

  

 

 

Grant Aid in response to the humanitarian crisis in the Province of Cabo Delgado and surrounding 

communities in Mozambique 

1. On January 28th, the Government of Japan decided to extend the Grant Aid of $3,687,000 （three 

million six hundred and eighty-seven thousand US dollars） for internally displaced persons living in 

their host communities in the Province of Cabo Delgado, Nampula and Niassa, due to deteriorating 

security conditions in the Province of Cabo Delgado. 

2. The purpose of the grant is to provide life-saving food assistance, livelihood support, sexual and 

reproductive health services, gender-based violence response services as well as child protection 

services through the World Food Programme(WFP), the United Nations Population Fund(UNFPA) and 

the United Nations Children's Fund(UNICEF). In addition, the grant will help alleviate the impact of 

COVID-19. 

3. The expected outcome of this assistance is as follows: 

Life-saving food assistance for 37,630 people in Cabo Delgado 

Livelihoods support for 50,000 people in Cabo Delgado 

Expand the provision of life-saving sexual and reproductive health and gender-based violence response 

services for 117,541 women and girls in Cabo Delgado, Nampula and Niassa 

Improve inclusive care for unaccompanied and separated children and strengthen community capacity 

to improve well-being of Internally Displaced Persons (IDPs) children in Cabo Delgado 

[Reference] Amount of assistance by international organizations 

Assistance through WFP：2 million USD                       

Assistance through UNFPA：1 million USD                        

Assistance through UNICEF：686 thousand USD 

 

 
 


